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Ref: AGI/LT
18 December 2019

Dear Parents

Following a number of parental complaints and a near-miss accident last week, we have assessed the
safety of our students during the drop-off period in the mornings.

Please may we request that if you do transport your child to school by car, and come into Downs Road,
that you turn in to the car park, drive to the bottom where there is ample space to turn around, and drop-
off in the car park and not at the gate.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

,AV bbing.

Mrs A Gibbins
Head of School
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